817 Herring Cove Road HALIFAX, N.S. B3R 1Z1 902-444-9449 February 2007

Dear Friends,

Thank you for all the cards and gifts which you have sent since we last wrote. We appreciate your prayers and support.

As we started the new year, we were missing two folk who played a big part here at the church. I will mention Neil first. He had been our driver for about eight years. He died on December 18th. We have asked prayer from time to time for his wife Bonnie. She has had a great many health problems, and now finding it hard to cope.

The second is Carey. We menmtioned her baptism in our last letter. We had noticed a gradual change, and found that she is bi-polar. She tells us she will be back. She needs a lot of prayer. She had brought so many people; her children, her mother, her grand-mother and others.

We had a couple come for the last two Sundays in January. They were not back last Sunday, but did not have a ride. The man asked for a Bible. We have given out most of the Bibles sent to us. We appreciate your help in that way.

We had

another

couple out last Sunday.

In December, we replaced the oldest furnace and the oil tank. We are enjoying it now that the weather is so cold. We had record highs and lows for December and January.

As you pray for us, we continue to pray for you. May there be wonderful months ahead for you.

Sincerely

Laura and Gerald Mosher